



Sexual Violence Prevention Committee

August 14th, 2024

Attendance: Rebecca Demchuk, Laura Crowley, Ashley Dunn, Krystal Liu, Trevor Ramieri, Rishi Vatish, Holly Nicholson, Kaitlyn Treanor, Rumeesa Begum,

- Introductions took place
- Previous minutes (July) approved by Laura and Rebecca
- Items:
 - Posters are printed and starting to be hung around the campuses, including in the frames in the restrooms.
 - Magnets for suicide and crisis support have arrived and will be put onto all dorm fridges. Trevor requested a digital copy, so that he could share the initiative with CMHA
 - Fall 2024 Orientation and Consent Training at Residences is currently underway. SVP Ambassadors are cued up for the upcoming event. Some trainings are still being scheduled. Discussion regarding GEM Talks and the need to re-name and have more inclusivity for the other residences as well as male/male identifying groups.
 - Bringing in the Bystander – all SVP Ambassadors have received the training and are ready to facilitate.
 - Flip the Script – SARE Centre - dates confirmed- October 26 and 27 and Feb 8th and 9th (date changed after meeting). We still need to work out the details and are awaiting information from the SARE Centre, but we will begin putting up posters for the training advertisement and recruitment.
 - Swag - has arrived. Still working out the best price for scrunchies. Katie indicated that SRC has some and will share their supplier information following the meeting.
 - Consent video – This video was updated by the SVP Ambassadors. The 3.30min video was shown to the group. When the Sexual Misconduct Video is updated, this video will replace the “Cup of Tea” video. Trevor raised the point of having the video accessible in different languages. He suggested contacting Irene about possible options.
 - Party Safe Event/ Mocktail Mingle - still aiming for September 5th 4:30-6:30 in the SLC. Mocktials and pizza to be served. Katie is meeting

with MADD to see about a presenter/speaker. Discussed other sources of information and resources about partying safe and who to invite. Open house style information will be provided. Target audience will be the residences and some general student population. Discussed registration options for the event. Ashley will create a poster. Discussion about Chatham Campus and the decision to hold an event in Chatham at the end of September would be preferable.

- Updates:
 - SRC – Lots going on with orientation coming up and getting ready for the school year.
 - TSI – No updates
 - Q Hall – Preparations for the new student's arrival are underway and orientation for the RAs
 - GEM – Not present

Next Meeting: September 17th at 12pm